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President Trump has been clear:  the Russia-Ukraine war must end.  
   
Achieving peace will require significant effort.  Last week the President had productive 
discussions with Presidents Putin and Zelenskyy.  All have expressed a shared desire for 
peace.   
   
These calls demonstrate how we are fully engaged in the diplomacy needed to reach that 
goal.  At the same time, ending the war will be a global effort.     
   
The longer the war continues, the greater the suffering for both nations.  The United States 
is committed to securing a lasting peace—not just a temporary pause.  We will continue to 
play a meaningful and constructive role in this process.  
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